
Dear Pre-K families,
Here is the list of supplies that will be helpful to get our school year started
off right! The supplies will be shared among all of the students, so there is
no need to write your child’s name on anything except their indoor shoes,
backpack, lunch kit and extra clothes bag. Thank you!

On the first day of school, please send all supplies with your child in their 

backpack:

• 1 pair of indoor Velcro or slip-on shoes. (Please ensure these fit securely on 
your child’s feet)

• 1-2 sets of extra clothes labelled in a large Ziploc bag (this includes pants, 
underwear, a shirt and pair of socks)

• 1 pack of Crayola washable markers
• 1 pack of Crayola wax crayons
• 2 Elmer’s white all-purpose glue sticks
• 1 pair of child sized scissors (plastic handle, metal blade)
• 2 boxes of facial tissue/Kleenex
• 1-2 family photos for your child to keep at school
• 1 reusable water bottle
• Backpack that fits securely on your child’s back
• Daily nutritious snack (ie. fruit, vegetables, crackers, cheese, etc.)

Optional Donations which are not required, but appreciated:

• Ziploc bags (snack, sandwich, and/or gallon sized)

• 1 container of Lysol Disinfecting Wipes

Most school supplies can be ordered online from Write-On Stationary at www.write-on.ca.   They are good quality 

supplies with competitive prices.  10% of the online sales for every order will be given back to Lakeview School.  All 

orders will be delivered directly to the school in the fall.  Orders must be made before August 10, 2023.

http://www.write-on.ca/
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